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Power Outage Planned For Sunday in Auburn 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Public Works is planning a power outage for
Sunday afternoon, July 30th.

BPW Director Dave Hunter said in a new release the outage is to start at 1:30
p.m. Sunday.  Power should be restored by 4:00 p.m. in the affected areas.
 Customers south of 13th Street, north of 14th Street, then west to F Street, to the
east side of J Street will be affected.

During the outage, a section of power line will be changed from 4,160 primary
volts to 12,400 primary voltage.  

The Auburn BPW apologizes for any inconvenience, but notes the works is
necessary to improve service provide by the BPW.

This project is one of the many steps required in the long range plan to phase out,
4,160 primary voltage and convert all of the City of Auburn to 12,400 voltage.

Anyone with questions or concerns may contact the Auburn Board of Public
Works at 402-274-4981.  
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